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Galloway Township, NJ-  Rather than relaxing or traveling to a warm beach town, students 
from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will participate in the “Collegiate Challenge” 
national alternative spring break program.  

The 20 students, along with several staff members will volunteer with Habitat for Humanity in 
Rocky Mount, NC next week from March 11 through the 17th. The students will help construct 
and rehabilitate housing in the area for the benefit of families in need, 

“This is the sixth year Stockton students have participated in this program,” said Jennifer 
Radwanski, Associate Director for Student Development at Stockton. “It is a great experience 
for them and a great way to make a real difference in the lives of those less fortunate.”  

Radwanski said the program is a “win-win” in helping families reach the goal of home 
ownership.  “The students are also making new friends and having fun.  They work hard and 
they also have the opportunity to enjoy each other’s company and get to know some of the folks 
they are helping.  It is a great experience for all concerned.”  

Radwanski added that the group had participated in fundraisers to cover the cost of the trip and 
to present a donation check to Habitat for Humanity when they arrive on site.  
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The following students will participate: Melissa Lyon of Sicklerville, Jenn Cultrara of Jackson, 
Allison Jayne of Middletown, Laura Fricke of Milltown, Stephanie Ronan of Eatontown, 


